
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Many of you will have seen the announcement from the government tonight about school 
closures. The government have announced that schools will be closed from tomorrow and 
remove to full remote learning until February half term at least. 
  
As we have an INSET day planned for tomorrow, we will go ahead with this as planned as it 
gives us much needed planning time to sort operations out. Children who need key worker 
places will then be back in school on Wednesday. 
  
School will remain open for children of critical key workers as it was during the first 
lockdown so we are expecting the same families will need to use us again. We need to keep 
numbers as low as possible in school to ensure the risk of transmission is low so please only 
use the provision if there is nobody else available to look after your children. 
  
If you require a key worker place in school, please fill in the application form using the link 
below. Please make sure that you fill in a separate form for each child you need a place for. 
If you have two children, fill in two separate forms. Please can I request that you do this by 
10am tomorrow morning. 
  
The list of critical key worker roles is available to view on the government website. 
 
 
Please click on the link to access the form: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pW_3D3QAsU2B7nuutWd4xugsr9jJ
CSFDk1S1pAj-ihZUM1JYSUtHUDI3Rlg0MERSUlhPTlBaOEFWSC4u 
  
Kind regards 
Mrs McGregor 
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